
- .1 e. ., . ,,

VIRGINI A EL.ECTRlC AND POWER COMP ANY. RICHMOND, VeHGINI A 23261
- , ju

December 20, 1978

e

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement Serial No. 661A

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission PSE&C/CGC/mac: wang
Region II

-

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 ,

Docket No 50-339 JAtlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In accordance with 10CFR50.55(e), the NRC, Region II, was notified on
November 20, 1978 that spare containment pipe penetrations are not sealed at
both ends as stated in the FSAR Section 6.2.4.3, Subsection 4, Page 6.2-125.

We have determined that there are 29 spare penetrations all of which have
a welded cap on the inside containment end only.

Our engineerin
still in progress.g evaluation to determine the best corrective action is

This 30-day report shall be considered an interim report.
A final report documenting the measures to be taken will be submitted byFebruary 1, 1979.
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/, C. Brown, Jr.
Vi e President - P wer Station

cc: Mr. John G. Davis, Acting Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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